CERTIFICATE OF ACTION TAKEN BY
THE WOOD RIVER VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT #45

P.O. Box 2223
Hailey, Id 83333

The undersigned hereby certifies that at the Wood River Valley Irrigation District #45
meeting on October 8%, 2024 , The directors discussed the request by Century Link
(Lumen Technologies) for access to the water districts Highway 75 canal ROW for

communication upgrades in the area.

Century Link is working with the developer of Lateral 75 Subdivision to bring communication
into their development. To do this Century Link needs to cross the Districts Canal on the north
side of E. Glendale Rd, corner of Glendale Rd and Hwy 75. Map was supplied.

There is already a conduit attached to the bridge Century Link would like to use, however this
requires digging on either side of the canal within the Water Districts ROW for completion of
threading additional fiber optic cables through this conduit.

The Wood River Valley Irrigation District #45 directors are supportive of this proposed
work within the canal ROW. The directors passed the motion giving their consent for this
encroachment to be allowed by Century Link (Lumen Technologies).

Dated: October 8t 2024

Signature /

Greg Clark, Director and Chairman

Clave Cai..
Signature d

Claire Casey, Director




